

COLLEGE PRIVE MONGO BETIB.P 972 TEL. : 242 68 62 97 / 242 08 34 69 YAOUNDE					
ANNÉE SCOLAIRE	EVALUATION SUMATIVE	EPREUVE	CLASSE	DUREE	COEFFICIENT
2022/2023	N°2	ANGLAIS	3e	2H	03
Professeur: Mme NGENIWEIH			Jour:		Quantité:

STUDENT'S NAMES _____

CLASS _____

SAT NUMBER _____

DATE _____

Abes/26/10/2022

Instructions : Answer all Sections

No use of pencils and correcting fluids

No copy work

No Cancellation and no use of French words.

Any one faulters will punished by reducing marks.

SECTION A : GRAMMAR 10marks

- I- Complete the dialogue choosing the best answers from the brackets as Desmond persuades Patrick to go swimming with him.

Desmond: Hey Patrick, I plan to go swimming this afternoon. Would you join me ?

Patrick : Sorry Desmond, I don't like swimming. I don't _____ (finds, find, found) it Interesting.

Desmond : Oh no! swimming _____ (be, are, is) a very good activity. It _____ (relaxes, relax, relaxing) your whole body.

Patrick : Really? I feel so _____ (tire, tired, tiring) today.

Desmond : Come on then. It will refresh _____ (your, yours, you)

Patrick: Ok, I will join you.

- II- Join these given sentences with the words in brackets (3 marks)

1) The children in the area were all sick. There was no running water. (because)

2) Cynthia is looking for a new body lotion. She does not know which one to choose. (but)

3) He reads the adverts in the Supermarket. He watches the adverts on television. (and)

- III- Underline the best answer to the following statements (2 marks)

1) 'Drinking, drink) alcohol is harmful to young children

2) The children in our village school are used to (walk, walking) to school every day.

SECTION B : VOCABULARY (10 marks)

- I- Use your own words to complete these sentences. (5 mks)

1) _____ activities are things that we do during our free time.

2) Eating in a restaurant is _____

3) Foodstuffs can be bought in a _____ or _____.

- 4) State two examples of leisure activities.

II- Fill the blanks with the most suitable answers. (5 marks)

(pharmacy, construction, consumption habits, pharmacist, expired, diets, expiring expiry, accommodation).

- 1) Before buying canned foods always check the _____ date.
- 2) Endeavor to eat balanced _____ So as to remain healthy.
- 3) Building materials such as as bricks, cement, nails and planks are called _____ materials.
- 4) What is another word for housing? _____
- 5) Someone who sells drugs in a pharmacy is called a _____

SECTION C : READING (10 mks)

Read the following passage on the Bamenda EKOK road and answer the questions that follows.

The Bamenda-Ekok Road.

Ekok is a border village between Cameroon and Nigeria. The road to Ekok used to be a nightmare. People used to spend about two days on the way before they reach their destination. The construction of the Bamenda-Ekok highway has now been completed. The road passes through Bali, Batibo and Manfe just as the original bad road used to be.

Prior to the construction, citizens were sensitized to the proper use and maintenance when it would be completed. There was great fear that accidents would multiply with the coming of the good roads.

Villagers foresaw a boom in the sale of their farm yield. This led them to construct the small roads that linked the villages in order to sell their produce in future.

Presently, the construction of the road has brought in a lot of co-operation between villagers which hitherto was not the case. Now, things are easy, as they transport goods from their farms to the big markets in town. New houses are being built along the roads and there is great hope that administration will be brought closer to the people. Is it not true that roads bring development? The people's dream has come true and their nightmare has disappeared as the highway has been completed.

QUESTIONS

- 1) Where is EKOK located and why was it considered a nightmare? (2 mks)

- 2) Why were the villagers afraid of the coming of good roads ? (2 mks)

- 3) How did the villagers foresee their economy ? (2 mks)

- 4) Give 2 (two) advantages that came with the construction of the road. (2 kms)

5) Have the people's dreams come through ? Why ? (2 mks)

SECTION D : COMPOSITION

In 180-200 words write a composition on any ONE of the following Topics.
NB: NO USE OF FRENCH WORD (S). It will lead to the reduction of marks.

- 1) Last week you went to a food market with your mother to shop food items for the house write a letter to your aunt telling her;
- Which market you went to ?
 - When was it ?
 - Which food stuffs were in the market.
 - The people you met in the market.
 - Explain how you felt when you returned home.

**NB: Your name is Josiane
Address Yde PO BOX 25.**

- 2) No one can keep working without playing. This is why everyone should engage in leisure activities as much as they can. In a composition;
 - Define the term leisure activities with example
 - what is the synonym of leisure activities
 - Explain three (3) advantages of these activities on people.
 - What can happen if people do not take part in leisure activities? Explain 2 (two)
- 3) What you eat will greatly be a reflection of your health status. In your work;
 - Explain what you understand by consumption habit.
 - How can these habits impact economic and social life ? Give two ways.
 - How can drinking too much alcohol affect some one's economic.
 - Propose a solution to these problems.

Sujetexa.com